
Hello Crestview parents, guardians, and loved ones! 
  

The Crestview Parent Council would like to say a big thank you to all the families 
who’ve helped fundraise for the new play structure. We are aware it has been a long 
time coming and are grateful to have partnered with the Crestview School Daycare who 
received a grant to help make this new space a possibility!  
 

We are excited to focus our efforts on replacing our older structure as its age is 
starting to show, but we recognize this is a major task. New structures of this size are 
extremely expensive, but we are motivated and sticking around for the next few years to 
make this happen! Along with this project, we are also hoping to continue supporting our 
teachers, classrooms, and extra curricular clubs by providing funds, supplies, and 
snacks for special occasions. Last year we were able to support Mrs. Goertzen’s choir 
with a pizza party, provide each classroom with chalk and bubbles, and offer all 
students a year end ice cream! To continue moving in this direction we need your help! 
Your continued fundraising efforts are what make all this possible. And with that, just 
like last year we will be kicking off with our frozen food fundraiser! 
  

We will be selling Gourmet Cookie Dough, Archie’s Frozen Pizza, Chicken 
Products, Beef Jerky and Perogies!  The cookies are convenient as they come frozen 
and pre portioned. Cookies can go right from the freezer to the oven – no thawing, 
scooping or clean up. There are 36 large pre portioned cookies in a box and 9 flavours 
to choose from. We also have restaurant quality chicken products, Archie’s Pizzas, 
variety of beef jerky and cheddar and potato perogies. All products are easy to sell and 
perfect for entertaining. To make this a successful fundraiser and to limit the amount of 
fundraising we do; we are hoping each child tries to sell a minimum of 10 units of 
product. Please note, we do recognize many families have multiple children in the 
school and meeting 10 units/child may be difficult. Any support makes a difference! 
  

To limit the exchange of money we will be running the entire fundraiser digitally 
with the MoneyDolly app. The app will track all of your orders and allow you to send 
links to people via text, email and social media. Our supporters can buy the product 
right from the app and all sales are tracked back to your child.   
  
The fundraiser will be ending on Friday, November 17th and all products will be 
delivered the week of December 12th. 

 
Prizes: 

Top Seller $100 Amazon Gift Card 
2nd Top Seller $75 Amazon Gift Card 
3rd Top Seller $50 Amazon Gift Card. 

 
Please click the link below to get started and thank you in advance for your 

participation. Happy selling and as always, if you’d like to volunteer or share ideas on 
how we can reach our goals, please join us at our next parent council meeting! 


